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To the Washington State UTC Commission and Commissioner: 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of Interstate Mckinzie Movers, I am requesting the 

reinstatement of THG permit #069048. I started my moving company at the end of 2019, the very start 

of the Covid-19 pandemic. Like the millions of people and small businesses/owners that took 

devastating losses and permanent endings; my business operations, goals, and finances took a major hit 

as well... I am a woman-minority and small business owner. I currently work in healthcare as a social 

worker in skilled nursing setting for the last 2 years. I did not have any financial support from a bank, 

credit line/loan, investors, etc. at the beginning of even registering my business under SOS, and now. I 

did not qualify for PPE loans or any aid assistance for my business, as I was still not yet fully established 

with a brand-new company. I invested my earnings into starting this company supporting my livelihood. 

Due to extremely tight circumstances relating to the Covid-19 pandemic, I voluntary revoked my UTC 

permit in July 2020 and have not operated since. Within that timeline, I’ve made a lot of mistakes, 

learned from others in the industry, gained new knowledge and experiences both professionally and 

businesswise.  

I am asking for the reinstatement of my THG permit so that I can; apply and emerge myself into 

something I love, reach new goals, expand my company and services, and pay my dues. As soon as 

possible. 

 

Respectfully and with best regards, 

Thank you kindly. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rosalina Mckinzie 

   

 

 

 




